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NEWS RELEASE – CITY OF TERRACE PURCHASES BOWLING LANE PROPERTIES 
 
 
 
 
The City of Terrace has recently made a strategic land acquisition through the purchase of the 
Barney’s Bowl Ltd. (DBA Terrace Bowling Lanes) properties located at 4807 and 4811 Lazelle 
Avenue. 
 
This two lot site adjacent to City Hall, including the older building in which the bowling lanes 
have operated for many decades, will enable future expansion of the City’s operations as the 
organization grows and the demand for additional parking and office space for municipal 
functions becomes necessary. 
 
As part of the negotiated purchase of these properties, the City of Terrace has agreed to lease 
the properties to Barney’s Bowl Ltd. (DBA Terrace Bowling Lanes), for a 9-month term from 
September 1, 2019 to May 31, 2020. The lease will permit the seller to continue to operate the 
bowling lane facility for the 2019-2020 bowling season. 
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Alisa Thompson 
Corporate Administrator     
City of Terrace      
250.638.4721/athompson@terrace.ca 
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